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Save the Date-  

Mon 4th Jan- Return to 

Nursery/School 

Tues 5th Jan- New Children 

begin Nursery.  

Try this at home!!  

Christmas Number 

In your home learning wallet you will find a Christmas numbers 

sheet.  

There is an opportunity to place a photo of your special day so we 

can talk and share it with each other when we return.  

You will also have chance to let us know you best 3 gifts you 

received on Christmas Day as this will form a “Talk for 

writing/drawing opportunity”.  

 

 

 

Word of the Week- Thank you (exclamation) 

a polite expression used when acknowledging 
a gift. 

“Thank you from Mrs Causer and I, for our thoughtful 

gifts.” 

 

 

                               

 

 

Reading for 
Pleasure.  

I hope you all enjoy 

many new books and 

stories as part of your 

Christmas gifts. Share 

them with each other 

and read with 

pleasure.  

A favourite of mine to 

read on Christmas Eve 

“Twas the night before 

Christmas”. ENJOY 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

What have we explored? This week we have had a 

wonderful and magical time in Nursery with the children. 

They have loved playing with Eddy the Elf as he showed 

off his cheekiness. He hid from them each morning and 

they had to search high and low for him. There are many 

other activities the children have enjoyed during our 

final week before Christmas; such as a snowball fight, 

Christmas dinner, a special visit (socially distanced) 

from Santa, Christmas party, games, party food and many 

different craft activities for you all as gifts. 

It has been a wonderful week of magical storytelling and 

real fun. The children’s laughter has filled the room and it 

has been a joy to be a part of their special ‘Christmas 

memories’.  

Notices-  

I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank each 

of you for a wonderful 

Autumn Term in Nursery. 

I am confident that Miss 

Potts will continue 

guiding your children 

through their wonderful 

journey with exciting 

experiences and 

memorable moments. 

Miss Potts and I plan to 

work very closely together 

to become an ‘early year’s 

unit’ and I am sure we will 

continue to create and 

shape memorable moments 

for the children to keep 

with them forever.  

Your children are all a 

delight and I am honoured 

to have been their teacher 

for the autumn term.  

Mrs Causer and I wish you 

all a very SAFE and  

Merry Christmas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shape Show-  

Look out for shapes over 

Christmas. Guess 

what…they are 

everywhere!!                       

On wrapping paper, in 

boxes, on you dinner 

plate and even all over 

your pyjamas. Keep 

searching! 

  


